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Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
Chandler Plaza Building

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW

P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, WA. 98504-7250

Dear Sirs:

Subject: Waste Management — North Sound and Waste Management — Marysville, divisions of
Waste Management of Washington, Inc.(G-237); Tariff # 19

Please find enclosed revised tariff pages 2 and 6 to the above-referenced company. The purpose
of these tariff page revisions is to reflect a 5.4% increase in the King County Hazardous Fee rates
that will go into effect on January 1, 2020. Approximately 21,300 customers will be affected by
this new tax. Due to the timing of the filing for these increased fees, the requested effective date
is February 1, 2020.

However, we are requesting LSN treatment for this filing and have enclosed for your review is an
LSN form requesting that these new fees become effective prior to the 45-day notice requirement
to the commission. Also enclosed is a letter from the Hazardous Waste Management Program
from King County notifying us of this rate increase.

Customers will be notified of this new tax on their first invoice after the approval of the
commission.

If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact me at (425) 814-7840.

Very truly yours,

L9 ¢ Wt~

Michael A. Weinstein
Senior Pricing Manager, Pacific Northwest Market Area



